Scott Reel
39W415 Highland Ave
Elgin, IL 60124

4.25.23

Kane County Zoning Board of Appeals
Government Center (Building A - Auditorium)
719 S. Batavia Ave., Geneva, IL

Subject: Support for Malo Holdings, LLC (High Haven Extract, LLC) Petition: 4606 Request:
Special Use in the I-Industry District for a cannabis infusion business at the Commercial
Property located at 39W433 Highland Ave, Elgin, IL 60124.

Dear Members of the Kane County Zoning Board,

| am writing this letter to express my support for the Malo Holdings, LLC (High Haven Extract,
LLC) cannabis special use permit and variance application for the commercial property located
at 39W433 Highland Ave, Elgin, IL 60124. My name is Scott Reel and | am a long-term tenant
of the residential property on the same premises. | would like to provide my perspective as a
resident living in close proximity to the proposed business and assure the board of my full
support.

Throughout my tenancy, | have been aware that the property has been utilized for commercial
business operations. In fact, several businesses have occupied the facility during my time living
here, and | have never encountered any issues with these enterprises. As a result, | am
comfortable with the idea of the facility being used for the manufacturing operation of a cannabis
business, and | believe that it would be an appropriate use of the space.

Additionally, | understand that there is an application for a variance for the proposed business
and facility due to my home being situated on the property. | want to emphasize that | have no
objections to this variance, as | have always been aware of the commercial nature of the
property and the potential for different businesses to operate there.

Having observed the applicant's dedication to adhering to local regulations and their
commitment to conducting business in a responsible manner, | am confident that the proposed
cannabis business will be a valuable addition to the Elgin community. | strongly believe that this
venture will benefit our local economy and create job opportunities for residents in the area.

In light of my experience as a resident of the property and my support for the proposed
cannabis business, | respectfully request that the zoning board members vote in favor of the
special use permit and variance application. Your approval will enable the establishment of a
well-regulated and valuable business that contributes to the growth and development of our
community.



Should you require any further information or have any questions regarding my perspective and
support, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Scott Reel
847-909-6073 ] /
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